Dear Public and Community Official,
 
Due to the forecast of inclement weather, the inspection of the 65th Street Transverse Road in Central Park on February 5th has been postponed.  We will of course notify you when a new date is selected for this operation. 
As always, please call me should you have questions or concerns.
 

Thank you kindly,
 
Fred Herschkowitz  
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